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This Committee responds to the Request For Additional Information (RFAI) dated February 11, 2016, as follows:  The
committee is unaware of anyone with the first, middle, or last name of 'TRUMPAC' running for any federal office.
Further, to the extent the Commission is deciding to add spaces into the name of the committee and separate the 'TRUM'
from the 'PAC', the Committee is unaware of anyone with the first, middle, or last name of 'TRUM' or 'PAC' running for
any federal office. Certainly, the Committee does not wish to further confuse the Commission, which is apparently very
easily confused as to the names of candidates who have registered with it to run for Federal office.  Fortunately, as
the committee has been requested to change its name for reasons unrelated to the Commissions confusion, the Committee
has filed an amended Form 1 Statement of Registration including a change in name. The Committee notes that it's new
name
includes both consonants and vowels, and to the extent the commissions confusion arises from the general use of words
while engaging in speech, hopes the new name is not further confusing to the Commission.
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